
 

Invitation to Participate in the 

Saskatchewan Waste Electronic Equipment Program 

Electronic Equipment Reuse Consultation 
 

SWEEP is facilitating a Consultation process on the issues and options associated with the 

reuse of electronic equipment regulated under the Waste Electronic Equipment 

Regulations. The SWEEP Board of Directors has adopted a Draft set of Standards for 

Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment Reuse and Refurbishing to serve as a starting 

base for discussion. This document is available on sweepit.ca under ‘what’s new’. 

 

SWEEP is asking stakeholders to participate in a discussion about: 

 issues surrounding the reuse of electronics  

 concerns about reusing electronic equipment 

 SWEEP’s Draft Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment Reuse and 

Refurbishing Standards (available at www.sweepit.ca) 

 

All stakeholders interested in being part of the process are invited to participate by: 

1. attending and taking part in one of the public consultations being held in 

a. Regina, Tues., Sept 30 – 2:30 – 5:00 – West Harvest Inn – Emerald Room 

b. Saskatoon, Wed., Oct 1 – 2:30 – 5:00 – Hilton Garden Inn – Estevan Room 
(Please RSVP to 373-9337 or jmeyer@sweepit.ca so adequate refreshments and seating are available.) 

 

2. forwarding submissions and comments to SWEEP by October 10 by: 

a. electronically to contact@sweepit.ca 

b. mail to 101B – 2366 Avenue C North; Saskatoon, S7L 5X5 

 

Stakeholders being asked for comment include:  SWEEP Members; organizations involved 

with providing electronics for reuse; retailers; members of the Institutional, Commercial & 

Industrial sector who have product to be considered for reuse and refurbishing and 

members of the public needing access to good used electronic equipment. 

 

 

If you have questions regarding the Consultation Process, please contact SWEEP through 

our office at 306-373-9337 or by email at jmeyer@sweepit.ca. 
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